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LPNABC Board Announcement 
 
 
Dear LPNABC Members and Colleagues 
 
The Licensed Practical Nurses Association of British Columbia has been in a transitional phase during the 
summer months, reorganizing and rebranding ourselves as we look forward to a productive year ahead.  
Your Board of Directors has been working very hard to ensure that LPNABC’s structures, goals and 
activities are designed to achieve maximum success in serving the needs of members and raising the 
professional voice for LPNs in B.C.  
 
Activities underway include; 

 Redesigning & rebranding the LPNABC logo 
 Updating our website 
 Reviewing our mandate, vision statements and goals to ensure they remain relevant and 

meaningful.  
 
As of October 14, 2015 the members of your Board of Directors are as follows:  

President:   Anita Dickson 
1st Vice President: Jag Tak 
2nd Vice President:  Terry Teite 
Treasurer:   Brenda Childs 
Secretary:   Kerry McHugh 

 
You are invited to contact the LPNABC Board members via the official board portal email at 
lpnabcboard@lpnabc.ca .  We are excited to continue our partnership with you as we collectively advance 
the goals and directions LPNABC has identified with your input.  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, thank you so much for your continued support!  Please contact us at 
any time to share your ideas, your feedback and your stories which inspire and inform our efforts.   We 
look forward to connecting with you by email, telephone or in-person in the year ahead!   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Anita Dickson 
 
Anita Dickson, LPN 
President, LPNABC 
#211 3030 Lincoln Ave. 
Coquitlam, BC V3B 6B4 
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